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CAPU AQAR <capuaqar@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 28, 2018 at 3:08 PM
To: Government College Paonta Sahib <gcp.ac.in@gmail.com>

NAAC/AQAR
ACK/ DECEMBER/2018/
 
 
Shree Guru Govind
Singh Ji Government College
Paonta Sahib
Dist. Sirmour
Himachal Pradesh
 
Subject:
Acknowledgement of AQAR
 
We
are Acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance
Report (AQAR)
for the Year: 2017-18.
 
For
any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact E-mail ID (capuaqar@gmail.com).
 
Wishing
you success in your Quality Enhancement Process.

THANKS WITH REGARDS
CAPU-AQAR
(CENTRAL APPLICATION PROCESSING UNIT)
 

On Mon, Dec 24, 2018 at 12:49 PM Government College Paonta Sahib <gcp.ac.in@gmail.com> wrote:

Respected Sir,

With reference
to Track Id of NAAC: HPCOGN26773, please
find attached the Annual
Quality Assurance Report on prescribed format for the
session 2017-18.

Thanking you.


Principal cum Chairperson

Shree Guru Gobind Singh Ji Government College
Paonta Sahib, District Sirmaur, Himachal Pradesh 173025
Ph. 01704-223357
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